
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty One land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Thursday Announcements – October 2 
Day 4 

 
Our preparations for Diwali continue. We will gather in Ms. Sharma’s room today at lunch hour in 
Room W105, students in the South Asian Diaspora Student Group should attend, and anyone 
interested is welcome to join us. 
 

Attention all Sweeney Todd performers. Today is the mandatory dance audition – all must attend. 
Please meet in SOPAC promptly at 3:30 in your dance clothes!  
 

Today is the first meeting for anyone interested in joining the Yearbook Club. Bring your lunch and 
find out what Yearbook is all about. Room W201. Everyone is welcome – see you there!  
 
Congratulations to the Grade 9 Boys volleyball team on their 2-0 win against the Maples last night. A 
shout out to our three starts: Jordan Ng, Callen Estipular and Milayo Orobia. 
 
A huge shoutout to our cross country team for an outstanding performance at the KPAC 
Championship meet yesterday at Birds Hill Park!  Special congratulations to Mackenzie Rioux, who 
crushed it with a 1st place finish in the JV girls race, and Kiley Schettler, who also took 1st place in 
the varsity girls race!  Amazing work, team — way to represent Garden City with pride!  


